
 

 
 
 
 
August 27, 2021 
 
Executive Secretary 
Iowa Utilities Board 
1375 East Court Avenue, Room 69 
Des Moines, IA  50319-0069 
  
RE: Investigation Into A Comprehensive Plan for Iowa’s  

Transmission Grid of the Future 
Docket No. INU-2021-0001 
Notice of Workshop Attendance 

 
Dear Executive Secretary:  
  
On August 25, 2021, the Iowa Utilities Board issued an Order Setting Workshop Agenda 
in the above-referenced docket. Ordering Clause No. 3 directed Iowa transmission owners 
to file a list of participants who will be present at the Workshop. Interstate Power and Light 
Company (IPL) is not a transmission owner but receives transmission service from its 
transmission provider and intends to attend the Workshop.  Accordingly, IPL provides the 
following list of representatives who intend to attend the August 30, 2021 Workshop:  
 

1. May Farlinger, Director of IPL Operations – East Region 
2. Andrew Cardon, Managing Corporate Counsel 
3. Mitch Myhre, Manager of Transmission Planning and Regulatory Relations (via 

Webinar) 
4. Ron Hellweg, Manager of Regulatory Relations & Policy 

 
Sincerely,  
  
/s/ Andrew D. Cardon   
Andrew D. Cardon  
Managing Corporate Counsel  
(319) 786-4236  
andrewcardon@alliantenergy.com  
 
  
 

Alliant Energy 
Legal Department 
200 First Street SE 
P.O. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406-0351 
 
Office: (319) 786-4505 
alliantenergy.com 
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